
 
 

War Memorial Meeting 
Minutes for January 14, 2019 

Harvard General Store  
 
 

Present: Jon Schoenberg, Pat Jennings, Steve Cronin,and John Lee.  
 
Jon handed out a list of participants of the WWI ceremony that need letters 
of thanks. 
 
Pat presented a bill for $87.58 for presentation materials for the WWI 
ceremony. Jon will submit it for payment. 
 
Steve reported that the veteran’s agent has a 1963 list of those that served 
in WWII. It matches closely a Harvard Historical Society list. HHS list has 
138 that served, veteran’s agent has 168 names from the original plaque. 
The veteran’s agent also has a list of 49 that served in Korea, 80 from 
Vietnam, and 42 from Desert Storm.  
 
Steve reported how Shirley and Ayer uses a form that they use. Individuals 
need to fill it out as a record of their service. Shirley stopped updating their 
list. Steve will get a copy of Ayer’s application form. 
 
There was a proposal to print our current list and publish it with a request 
for additional names. 
 
Pat reported Mary Zoll’s recommendations for the WWII memorial. Small 
benches are not recommended. And printing of names either in a string or 
in a list takes up the same amount of space. 
 
Next meeting March 11, 2019 at 7:30 
 
Meeting adjourned 8:03 AM 

 


